
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: States Attorney <statesattorney@shelbycounty-il.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2022 11:27 AM 
To: dustin@bellwetheradvantage.com; bcoffman@shelbycounty-il.com; gpatte53@gmail.com 
Subject: Amended Budget Proposal  
 
Good morning everyone, 
 
Attached is an amended budget proposal for the State's Attorney's Office.  I have added a request 
for a third assistant state's attorney and will explain the basis at tomorrow's meeting. 
 
Thank you and please let me know if you have any questions prior to the meeting. 
 
 
Nichole Kroncke  
 
Shelby County State’s Attorney 
301 E. Main Street 
Shelbyville, IL 62565 
(217) 774-5511  
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